
Safety Message of the Day for IMEA Members

THANKSGIVING IS A WONDERFUL TIME, BUT KEEP SAFETY IN MIND
Thanksgiving is a wonderful time to gather with friends and family, eat delicious food, watch football (or the parade!), and travel to visit 
loved ones. While enjoying the holiday, and as things might get hectic, it is important to always keep safety in mind.




